Church of Divine Mercy, Lucan South - Parish Notices - Sunday 22nd June 2025

Parish Office: 01-4572900 Parish Mobile: 089-4519959 Email: lucansouthparish@gmail.com Website: www.lucansouthparish.net Parish Priest: Fr. Aidan Kieran

Registered Charity Number (CRA Number): 20016166 Revenue Charity Tax Number: CHY 7424

Mass Schedule

Mon 23rd - Weds 25th 9.15am

Thurs 26th 9.15am, 7.30pm

Fri 27th 9.15am, 7.30pm

Sat 28th 10.00am, 6.00pm

10.30am, 12 Noon Sun 29th

Confessions

7.00pm, 8.15pm Thurs 26th

Fri 27th 9.45am

Sat 28th 5.30 & 6.45pm

Sun 29th 1.00pm

Lucan Faith Fellowship

Deacon Norvil will lead a meeting of Lucan Faith Fellowship at 1.00pm on Saturday 21st June in the St. John Paul II Room, All welcome

Dublin Diocesan Lourdes Pilgrimage Appeal

appeal for the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes. It will

Associate Pilgrims. Donations received from Associate

Pilgrims are used to defray the cost of bringing sick

away from the pilgrimage because of cost. Donations

received from Associate Pilgrims make this possible.

pilgrims to Lourdes. No sick person is ever turned

On June 22nd and July 6th, we will continue the

be possible for parishioners to enrol as associate

pilgrims. Mass is offered at the Grotto for the

Divine Mercy Food Bank

Divine Mercy Food Bank is open on Mondays. Food parcels can be collected on Mondays (except Bank Holidays) 11.00am - 12 Noon, Donations of nonperishable food items can be left in the green containers inside the doors of the church. The Food Bank Team want to express sincere gratitude to parishioners for your ongoing generous support.

Bingo

Bingo in the St. John Paul II Room, Wednesday 7.30pm. Doors open 7.00pm

Vocations to the Priesthood

Please keep our seminarians and those discerning a vocation to priesthood in your prayers. If you know of anyone interested in finding out more about becoming a priest, please ask them to contact the Vocations team. Fr Séamus or Fr Bill, at vocations@dublindiocese.ie

Pilgrimage to Medjugorje, 1st - 8th October 2025

€855 per person sharing. Good accommodation near St. James Church. Freshly prepared breakfast and dinner each day. Full religious programme. Spiritual Director: Fr Aidan Kieran. Contacts: Tony Kelly 085-7535421, Joan Ashbrook 087-7987682, Marian Pilgrimages 01-8788159

Annual Peter's Pence Collection - 28/29 June

The annual Peter's Pence Collection will be taken up next weekend, June 28th and 29th. It will replace the usual SHARE Collection. The proceeds of the collection will be given to the charities of the Holy Father, to support the work of the Church throughout the world.

Sacred Heart of Jesus Novena, June 19 - 27

We will continue to pray the Novena to the Sacred Heart of Jesus until the Feast of the Sacred Heart on Friday 27th June. There will be an extra Evening Mass at 7.30pm on the Friday 27th June.

Parish Website Donations Difficulties

Unfortunately, at present, we are experiencing difficulty with the processing of donations made through the parish website. Therefore, it is not possible to make donations through the parish website at this time. We hope to have the problem resolved soon. This does not affect Standing Orders, which are still working well. Thank you for your patience.

Sumer Dues Envelopes Available

Envelopes are available to make a contribution to the Summer Dues. The Summer Dues is an important part of the maintaining the Common Fund, which provides the salaries of the clergy of our diocese. Thank you for all your support of our parish collections.

St. Vincent de Paul Contact Information

Dublin Office: 01-8550022 www.svp.ie